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A message FROM THE 

SUPERINTENDENT 

Josh meyer: 

 

It is with great pleasure that I announce the appointment of Elaine 
Dixon-Cross to the position of Principal of the Mountain View Campus 
at Boquet Valley Central School District. Elaine comes to our district 

with K-12 Principal experience from Crown Point Central School 
District and both Middle and High School Principal experience from 

Beekmantown Central School District. Most recently, she has been a 
Program Director at CFES Brilliant Pathways. Elaine was appointed at 

the 12/2/19 Board of Education Meeting held at the Lake View 
Campus. Her anticipated start date is December 18th, 2019.  

https://www.facebook.com/BoquetValleyCSD/  https://twitter.com/BoquetValleyCSD  

A message from our Director 
of Student Support Services 

Nelly Collazo: 
 

Dear Early Bridges Parents: 

Collaboratively, BVCS and ACAP apologize for the 

confusion regarding parents drop off time.  In our 

effort to continuously improve our program, ideas 

and strategies have been discussed.   Last night one 

of these strategies was prematurely communicated 

and implemented without full team consultation.  The 

release of this idea caused great concern and prob-

lems for you, our families.  We ask for your patience, 

apologize for the confusion and of course always 

welcome conversations and communication.  Please 

recognize Early Bridges follows the district schedule 

8 am to 2:45 pm.  The team’s hasty implementation 

was in an effort to ensure proper coverage.  We 

would only like you to make this adjustment if you 

can.  However, if you can’t, please continue to drop 

of your child at 7:45 AM.  

Again we apologize for the misunderstanding. 

ELA Topic of the Week - Rules  

Deputy Rice visited the Kindergarten class at Mountain View campus to 

read a story and talk about rules. We follow rules to keep us safe! 

Mountain View Book Fair is scheduled for Spring 
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Sisco Lodge #259 Will be hosting their Annual Holi-

day Party on Saturday, December 7th from 10:00 AM 

- 1:00 PM.  It will take place at the Heritage House in 

Westport. There will be crafts and goodies for the 

children , as well as a visit from Santa. The local Boy 

Scouts of America will also be selling Christmas 

trees. 

Thanks to all our participants 

for the first BVCS quarterly 

STEM Challenge! We were 

pleased to see some awe-

some entries from our staff 

and students. Stop by the 

display cases at both Lake 

View (near the gym) and 

Mountain View (near the caf-

eteria) and check out the 

creativity of our school com-

munity! 

 

“We love doing math on 

Mrs. O's desk” 
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